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S'I'A'I'E Due to the evolving nature of COVID-19 (Coronavirus) and the threat it poses to public health, we've
\ GAMES made the very difficult decision to cancel the 2020 ShopRite Nutmeg State Games Pickleball Tournament
MAKEGOODVCHOICES scheduled for June 26th - 28th. The challenges and uncertainty that COVID-19 (Coronavirus) has

presented make it impossible for our organization to appropriately plan, organize and put on this event
in a safe environment.

For all 2020 ShopRite Nutmeg State Games registered participants, you may choose one of three

options:
e OPTION 1:
o Leaveyour registration as it is and it will transfer to the June 2021 Nutmeg State Games
CONNECTICUT Pickleball Tournament. Tournament dates for next year are tentative.
MASTERS’
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S —— e OPTION 2:
S ml”Darggggg, o Withdraw from the tournament and donate your registration fees to the Nutmeg State
Games.
= The Nutmeg State Games is 501(C)3 Not-For-Profit Corporation registered with
the State of Connecticut as a Public Charity: Registration #: CHR.0005080
e OPTION 3:
o Withdraw from the tournament and receive a refund, minus the $5.00 transaction fee,
via the original payment method.
o Withdrawal deadline: June 12th. Registrations remaining after the June 12th deadline
will be transferred to 2021 tournament.
NATIONAL To withdraw from the tournament:

A

e Logintoyour personal account on PickleballBrackets.com
e Scroll down to the 2020 Nutmeg State Games Pickleball Tournament.

NOrTHESST e Click on the green "Change Registration or Withdraw button".
F@@f‘ffgfa/l/_L e Click on the red "Withdraw from Tournament" button and confirm your withdrawal.
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To request a refund, click on the "Contact Tourney" button on the main tournament page. You may also
use that button for any other questions you may have.

Please know that we are committed to the health and well-being of our participants and will be taking
the necessary steps to help prevent the spread of the virus and keep everyone safe once we are able to
run our events in the future. We look forward to being back to business with the ShopRite Nutmeg State
Games in 2021.

Further updates will be posted as they become available. We thank you all for your support and hope
everyone is staying safe, staying healthy and finding ways to be active during this challenging time.




